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August 31, 2016 

 

Jeffrey M. Taylor 

Vegetation Control Service, Inc. 

2342 Main Street 

Athol, MA  01331 

 

RE: Variance Permit for CMR 01-026, Chapter 29 

Dear Mr. Taylor: 

Thank you for your application to extend the area included in the variance for the treatment of various 

invasive plants along public roadside rights-of-way in the Town of Falmouth, and to add the herbicide 

Milestone to the treatment. Those amendments have been approved; the variance remains valid until 

December 31, 2017.  

We will alert the Board at its October 9, 2015 meeting that the variance permit has been issued. If you 

have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at 287-2731. 

Sincerely, 

Henry Jennings 

Director 

Maine Board of Pesticides Control 
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